
The US Navy decommissioned  
the base and shipyard facilities in  
1991, as part of a post-Cold War  
realignment and disposal program. 
This is the advent of a new and  
transformative age for the district.  
In 1995 the City of San Francisco 
ratified the Bayview-Hunters Point 
Area Plan. 

The City committed to invest in local 
education, transportation, public  
open spaces, hiking and biking trails, 
community facilities, and energy  
efficiency. By 2004, the US Navy  
transferred the first parcel of land  
on the former shipyard site to the City 
of San Francisco, a major milestone 
for the Bayview-Hunters Point   
community. In the summer of 2013 
groundbreaking began to construct 
the first homes at the Shipyard.

HUNTERS POINT SHIPYARD 
T h e  B e g i n n i n g  o f  a  N e w  E r a 
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sticker to be 
placed here

This is a landmark example of  
community ownership of urban 
development and revitalization, 
based on the Citizen Advisory  
Committee’s guidelines and the 
years of citizen input that  
influenced them. 

The San Francisco Redevelopment 
Agency published the Hunters Point 
Shipyard Redevelopment Plan,  
guided by the Bayview-Hunters Point 
Project Area Committee, in 1997.  
The City of San Francisco adopted  
the Bayview-Hunters Point  
Redevelopment Plan in early 2000. 




